
 

 

 

 
 

 

Town of Bluffton 
Debris Removal from Town Properties - 

Emergency 
2020-01 

 
 

Intent/Notice of Award 
8/30/2019 

 

 

The Town of Bluffton hereby posts notice that solicitation 2020-01for debris removal from 
Town properties during or immediately after an emergency has been awarded to Southern 
Disaster Recovery, LLC. 

 

The Town is appreciative to all contractors that submitted bids and encourages all firms to 
participate in future solicitations.  


